
Wednesday, May 29th  

5pm to 6:30pm 

At Bradford Park (Playground) 

Rain Location: City Hall Council Chambers 

The Bradford Park Neighborhood is invited to provide input on future 

improvements to Bradford Park. You are welcome to visit any time during the 

meeting and share your thoughts. A small amount of your time will help 

influence the future of this park. 

 

For more information about this community meeting, please contact: 
 Tiffany Beebee at 315-253-3518 

or e-mail: tbeebee@auburnny.gov 
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